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Good Afternoon! 
 
I spoke with a File Assistance Specialist this afternoon, Scott. 
 
He was very helpful and was able to advise me on where the non compliance happened in our 
reporting.  
I have now submitted the C4 report and all C3 reports necessary to be in compliance. After 
speaking with Scott, I am clear now on the reporting timelines for each of these reports and will do 
this every month on time. 
 
Thank you for your help and bringing this to our attention. I will check in periodically to make sure 
we are in compliance as well.  
 
If you need anything else from me, or if I missed anything please let me know.  
 
Stacy  
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13071707502

